
 

 

Year 2 NEWSLETTER 

 
  

 
Looking forward to another 

great term with the children. 
Regards,  

Gaylene Hawkins, Sara 
MacKinnon and Ionie Larter. 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to Term 2.  We hope that you have had a restful and enjoyable holiday – it 
certainly flew by quickly!  The children have come back smiling and full of energy and we 

are looking forward to a wonderful term of learning and fun experiences. 

Communication with Teachers 
Please feel free to contact us by email with any questions or concerns.  If it is an urgent matter, please call 
the office directly. 
Ionie Larter – ionie.larter@regency-park-ps.vic.edu.au 

Gaylene Hawkins – gaylene.hawkins@regency-park-ps.vic.edu.au 

Sara MacKinnon – sara.mackinnon@regency-park-ps.vic.edu.au 

Dates to Remember 
Mothers Day Stall:  

Friday 5th May 
 

Student Free Day:  
Wednesday 24th May 

 
Year 1 and 2 Excursion:  

Friday 9th June 
To CERES – refer Compass Post  

 
Public Holiday: 

Monday 12th June 
 

End of Term 2 
Friday 23rd June 

2:30 finish 
 
 

  

Wasteless Wednesdays 
Our inquiry unit for Term 2 is ‘Sustainable Students’ with a focus on 
the environment.  This ties in wonderfully with our Sustainability 
Team’s focus on reducing waste and rubbish at Regency Park.  Each 
Wednesday we are aiming to have no wrappers or rubbish in our 
lunchboxes. Thankyou for helping us to become more sustainable. 
 
Tissues 
As we head into the colder months, it would be great if each child 
could bring in a box of tissues if they haven’t already done so. 
Thank you.  
 
Homework 
The Year 2 homework will continue to be sent home each Friday 
and is due back the following Wednesday.  The homework sheet 
will be posted onto Compass every Friday if an extra copy is 
needed.  Don’t forget to keep up the home reading - please aim for 
5 nights each week. 
 
Overview of Learning 

Please see our overview of learning document, which provides a 

week-by-week snapshot of learning in Reading, Writing, Spelling 

and Maths for this term. We hope this will give you an insight into 

our teaching and learning focus and will enable you to support your 

child’s learning.  
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